Nikki Cooper

From: Kym Goodin _

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:52 PM

To: corporate

Subject: Mayor and Council, concerns and questions about the bus schedule

Mayor and Council,

I have a few concerns and questions regarding the bus schedule ending at midnight starting July 1st. I work
at one of the pubs in town and I am concerned about my safety walking home after hours. The bus provides a
safe, public place that gets you as close to home as possible with less chances of being followed from work or
the bars. My question is, what are the safety measures you are planning to put in place for individuals that will
be forced to walk home, in the dark, for at least 20-40mins?

Stopping the busses so early will also force those who live further away, or aren't feeling safe, to take cabs.
Most have been out of a job for 3 months and don't have the extra 20$ to spend nightly on cab fare. Are you
planning on lowering cab fares and paying the cab drivers more?

Oh, and one last thing, did the valley trail masturbator, who acted in the early evenings, ever get caught?!?
And the gangs from the lower main land, are they still making an appearance?

Anyways, please think seriously about how this will effect the locals of this town and their well-being. Their
are so many other issues surrounding the bus schedule but I thought I'd voice my concerns and ask the questions
for those working late and those feeling unsettled.

Thanks for taking your time to read this, | hope my and everyone else's voices get heard.
Kym Goodin
6435 Balsam Way

Whistler BC
V8EOC5





